
                                                                                                                                       
  
 
                                                

Support in the community Parent Coffee (or tea!) 

Session. 

Do you want to know what support is out there for you? 

We would love to invite you to this half terms parent’s coffee (or tea!) session. 

The focus for this term is support in the community for families with children 

with additional needs. There will be lots of information shared about clubs 

and activities in the local area to for your children and family, both for term 

time and the school holidays.  We are delighted to announce that Rebecca 

Durrant will also be there from the Short Breaks Team to with lots of 

information about activities your family can get involved in.  

Please confirm your attendance via the online form:  

https://forms.office.com/e/PFrUH9U4kw 

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

                  

                       

Where and When?  

Thursday 23rd November 2023 

1:45-2:45 

Birch Hill School Studio 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/PFrUH9U4kw

